


I would like to applaud the efforts of Board President Tammy MacKay for attempting to 

dissuade the board from engaging in any future political moves involving the calendar. 
Tammy articulated very well that the Board had stepped out of their lane and her 

speech was apologetic and sincere. Unfortunately, some of the other board members 

didn't seem to get the message and continued to ride around on their high horses, 
forgetting who they work for. 

I truly hope that the Board of Education members will use this as an opportunity to 

refocus on what is most important in their job which seems to have been forgotten 
recently: the students in your schools. Please let your own words from your website 
guide you in your job. "We commit to inspiring and empowering all students in Randolph 

Schools to reach their full potential as unique, responsible and educated members of a 
global society." 

Sincerely, 

Brian Bergen 
Assemblyman 


